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American Society of Heating, Refrigeration, and Air Conditioning Engineers 

(ASHRAE) Students Network at The AHR Exposition- New York 

14 ASHRAE student members attended the world’s largest HVACR event, The AHR 

EXPO trade show held at the Javits Convention Center on January 22 - 24, 2008, in New 

York City, NY to network for employment within the HVACR industry.  The 2008 AHR 

Exposition highlighted new products in the industry and the latest in green technologies, along 

with a number of green educational sessions.  Matthew Klok, ASHRAE Student Chapter 

President comments, “Ferris HVACR students were able to network for employment and 

attend a student breakfast honoring 2007 ASHRAE winners in System Selection and 

Design competitions. Over all the experience was rewarding; we gained more technical 

knowledge and were able to meet potential employers face to face.” 

 


